
Logan Madden, Intern
ClapOnce Inc.
314A Brooks Street
Chapel Hill, N.C. 27516

November 14, 2023

Ms. Jane Paglioni
7144 North Hall Drive
Durham, N.C. 27517

Dear Ms. Paglioni

I am writing you this letter because you are a teacher within the Durham Public Schools district.
Your hard work at George Watts Elementary School has not gone unnoticed over the last five
years.

Keeping children focused, specifically your first graders, is a tall task. Since the pandemic,
teachers have had an increasingly difficult time keeping children engaged in lessons, activities,
or even seemingly simple tasks such as lining up for lunch.

ClapOnce will bring your class to attention in a matter of seconds. Designed to make loud,
abrupt noises that simulates clapping, a ClapOnce allows you to gain control of your class
without any yelling, screaming or further chaos ensuing.

For only $14.99, you can have your ClapOnce shipped overnight with no shipping or processing
costs! To purchase online, visit www.ClapOnce.com or call (919)-919-9199 to place an order
over the phone.

Sincerely,

Logan Madden
Logan Madden
Junior
Advertising and Public Relations, UNC-Chapel Hill
(908)-907-0370 or logan.madden@unc.edu

P.S. The Holidays are coming! If you order by December 1, 2023, you will get a second
ClapOnce free of charge! Don’t wait, make your presence noted now!
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